
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/28/2020 6:00:00 AM

First name: Jennie

Last name: Davis

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas Gold

has shown they are committed to Idaho and want to take care of the environment. I hope you move forward and

permit this project as quickly as possible.

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will bring huge economic benefits to Idaho, particularly in Valley County. Midas Gold

will directly employ 400-500 employees during construction and operations. Payroll is expected to exceed $34

million. These numbers do not even capture the indirect jobs. Some third-party estimates show one indirect job

will be created every time Midas Gold hires an employee. The project has the potential to have a positive,

widespread impact on the state.

 

For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project as it

is important to all Idahoans. The comment period provides plenty of time to read the DEIS and submit comments.

Further extensions of the comment period are unnecessary and will needlessly delay the project.


